Q-1 Quarterly Report Neumiller Woods   January- March 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Bougie, Cheryl - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 10:12 AM
To: Dinsmore, Donalea - DNR <Donalea.Dinsmore@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Punke, Emily M - DNR <Emily.Punke@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: RE: GL00E02317_LM1701_Neumiller
Importance: High

Thanks! I will add the information on the project – 8 questions only. Dave does not have a report since the project has not gone to contract. 
Dave meet with the Village of Somers last week—they are committed to the project but due to other projects in their wheelhouse, Neumiller Woods has taken a lower priority.
Here is the update:
1. Project has not gone to bid
1. Village want to get 2 estimates for the work to make sure there is enough funding to cover project costs and then bid it (this will be completed soon) 2 bidders worked on previous Village wetland restoration project (similar in size to Neumiller Woods).
1. Village is committed to using Storm Water Utility Fees to cover overages if they are not too extreme
1. Once the estimates are evaluated the contract with Alice Thompson will be signed, along with others:  QAPP, Bid docs
1. Hopefully bid project in May –much to wet now to work over 1’ of standing water
1. Dave provided the Village with 20 contractors names for potential bidding
1. Begin Construction when are dries out end of June at the earliest


